October 30, 2019

Dear Sir: :

Our organization Western Fraternal Life Lodge #144 Mosinee, W1 would once
again wish to donate $500.00 to the Never Forgotten Honor Flight. We want this
donation to honor Veteran Charles Romanowski from Marathon, WI.

Thank you!

Sincerely
Gladys Ruha
Treasurer of WFL Lodge Rip #144 Mosinee



